
St Botolph’s CofE Primary PTFA
Newsletter March ‘22

Welcome
Hello and welcome to the latest edition of our PTFA newsletter.

Message from the Chair
We are urgently seeking new parents to get 

involved with the PTFA, both on the committee 
and helping at events.

The PTFA will be at the parent’s evenings next
week, please drop by to offer your support.

Without new helpers the PTFA will not exist after this year.

Tuesday 15th March 5:30pm – 6:00 pm
School hall

(This is the same day as parents evening,
so please drop by if you are able)

Next Meeting

• Sign-up for only £1 a 
week!

• Cash prizes up to 
£25,000 every week

• We get 50p from every
ticket



Don’t forget to order your 
pre-loved uniform via the 

PTFA website

Pre-Loved
Minutes of our meetings 
and finances are available 

to view on our website
Our website can be 

accessed via the 
school website under 

parents / PTFA.

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online - from your 
weekly shop to your annual holiday - you could be raising vital funds 

for St Botolph’s PTFA?

Full details can be found on our website

Fed up with labelling school uniforms, 
why not get a stamp from Stamptastic to 
make your life easier and also help raise 

funds for the school
https://www.stamptastic.co.uk/

Quote code NG347FE

Easyfundraising

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1164055-0

When shopping on Amazon please use the 
the link below,

It won’t cost you anything but will raise 
funds for the PTFA

Rather than throwing away your old ink 
cartridges, please can you donate them 
to the school as we can raise funds from 

recycling them

Just drop them in to the school office.


